
To tbe Honourable,

The Minister of Agriculture.

Sa:—

I beg to aubmit herewith Bulletia No. A-10 of the Seriea of the Tobacco Divis-

ion, entitled :
" Tobacco growing in British Columbia," which contains a summary of

obserrationa made during a recent trip in British Columbia.

The following points of int. reat for tobacco growers in British Columbia are

diacuseed in this bulletin: the situation of tobacco culture in that part of the

Dominion, and its possibilities from a purely agricultural point of view. Some advice

is given for the guidance of beginners, who may not have found in our previous

publicationa prepared especially for Ontario and Quebec growers, the information

which they are in need of.

I beg to recommend that this bulletin be printed for distribution.

I have the honour to be, air.

Your obedient servant,

F, CHARLAN,

Chief of th$ Tobaeeo Divinon.

Ottawa, October 1910.
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